
I am writing in support of  SB2167 which restricts the waiting period for pulling students out to home 

school from 14 days down to five. As a parent and home school support group leader I have seen the 

anguish and struggle that parents have gone through as they struggle with how to handle that time 

while they are waiting to withdraw their child. Sometimes the child is in a bullying situation and the 

parents are desperate to help their children and the long waiting time makes it so much harder. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Darla Schroeder 


